



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed. Deputy Head Academic

Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

9th January 2024

Dear Parent,

Firstly, I would like to send my best wishes to you for the New Year.

Secondly, I wanted to make you aware of a clerical error which has been spotted within the white calendar. As we held our Year 11 parents' meeting last term, there will **NOT** be one on 27<sup>th</sup> February as indicated in the white calendar. Please accept my apologies for this and I ask that you disregard that entry.

This term, there will be a written report sent out to parents, which will reflect your child's performance in the upcoming GCSE rehearsal examinations.

Kind regards,

S. V. Post-Roberto